Pine Mountain Media Center’s 
Bedford Falls Book Fair

Dear Families: 
We’re excited to invite you to our upcoming Bedford Falls Book Fair at Pine Mountain Middle School. Hosted by our media center, this event is an opportunity for students of all ages to build their home libraries and further their love of reading. As always, all purchases benefit our school and students. 
Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place from November 18-22 in the Pine Mountain Media Center. 
Monday - Thursday (11/18 to 11/21) 8:50 am – 4 pm 
Friday (11/22) 8:50 am - noon 
Our Book Fair offers kidCredit, a safe and secure alternative to cash. Simply create a free account to add funds. Any unused funds can be donated to the media center, or a refund can be issued back to the issuing card. So, have your student create a Wish List to know exact prices of items with 6 percent sales tax in addition to the cover price.
Students can also pay with cash, check (made out to Pine Mountain Middle School) for the exact amount of purchase, or credit card (with parent permission). Apple Pay and Google Pay are available before school. Once the school day starts, phones must be placed in the student’s locker.
We’re excited to celebrate our love of books together at the Book Fair. We look forward to seeing your child there! 

[image: ]https://kidcredit.bedfordfallsusa.com/kidCredit.php?fairID=17159


Happy reading, 
Paige Harris 
[image: ]Media Specialist 
Pine Mountain Middle School
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